
Verona and Fitchburg Leaders and Officials, 

Fire Fighters Local 311 has been made aware of preliminary discussions regarding the future of 
Fitch-Rona EMS. These discussions include the possibility of shutting down and/or splitting Fitch-
Rona into two services provided by the Verona and Fitchburg Departments. These changes would 
obviously have an impact on our members employed by Fitch-Rona EMS. Our concern is for our 
members and that they remain employed, can continue to provide service to the community and are 
able to continue to support themselves and their families.  

We request that as these discussions go forward we would have a seat at the table to voice our 
members’ needs and concerns. This will help prevent any future complications should we be brought 
in to the discussions after decisions have been made.  

We appreciate your consideration in this matter and for your partnership with us in serving 
our community.  

 

Please reach out to Secretary/Treasurer Pete Friedericks at 608-449-5969 at any time.  

 

Regards, 

 

Mahlon Mitchell 
President 
 
Kevin Sherry  
Vice President 
 
Pete Friedericks 
Secretary/Treasurer 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Chanse Kaczmarski 
Fitch-Rona Representative 

 
Jason Ladwig 
Fitchburg Representative 

 
Kevin German 
Verona Representative 

Representing Madison Fire, Cambridge EMS, Deer-Grove EMS, DeForest Windsor Fire/EMS, Fitchburg Fire, Fitch-Rona EMS,                
McFarland Fire/EMS, Middleton EMS, Monona Fire, Mount Horeb, Oregon Fire/EMS, Sun Prairie EMS, Verona Fire & Waunakee EMS 
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